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27 October 2021 

GNSO Chair and GNSO Council Vice Chair elections – ICANN72 – 27 October 2021 

From the GNSO Council 
To ICANN Board Chair and Members 

Dear Members of the ICANN Board, 

On behalf of the GNSO Council, please be advised that Philippe Fouquart was re-elected as the GNSO 
Chair for a one-year term, 2021 – 2022, at the GNSO Council meeting held at the ICANN Annual General 
meeting on the 27 October 2021. Sebastien Ducos, Registry Stakeholder Group, was elected as the 
Contracted Party House GNSO Council Vice Chair. Tomslin Samme-Nlar, Non Commercial Stakeholder 
Group representative, was elected as the Non Contracted Party House GNSO Council Vice-Chair.  

On behalf of the GNSO Council 
Nathalie Peregrine 
GNSO Secretariat 
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